
 
 

 

Dear Chair DeLauro and Ranking Member Granger:  

 

I am requesting funding for Snoqualmie Valley Trail Channel Widening and Wetland 
Creation/Enhancement Project, North Bend, WA, King County, WA08, 98045 as a Community 
Project Funding request in fiscal year 2022. 

 
The entity to receive funding for this project is the City of North Bend, located at 920 SE Cedar Falls 
Way, North Bend, WA 98045.  
 
The City of North Bend would use the funds for wetland and wetland buffer creation and enhancement to 
increase the cooling and natural water quality treatment prior to discharge into the South Fork 
Snoqualmie River. There is a drainage swale just up from the wetland site that is an outlet for a drainage 
area of approximately 100 acres which will also be improved with City match. 
 
I certify that neither I nor my immediate family has any financial interest in this project. 

 

Sincerely,  

M 
Member of Congress 

 


